A FEW WORDS FROM OUR PRINCIPAL . . .



1998 - You've come a long way!



Check out that lid!



___Check out them pants!

Dear Staff and Students:

I'm sure that in the future when we look back on the 1987-88 school year we will remember it as the year of change. We moved to a new physical location, introduced co-education, began a technical program and are sharing our facilities with Notre-Dame des Grands Lacs. If this were not enough administrative and staffing changes are required for next year due to the reassignment of three Basilian priests. So change seems to be the order of the day.

Now, change can be viewed as a threatening, upsetting and unwelcomed phenomenon or it can be seen as a challenging opportunity for progress and new horizons of success. I prefer the latter view and can see a wonderful future for our school.

As graduates you will be experiencing a great deal of change in your lives. You will go off to interesting and demanding challenges and will need to approach your new endeavors with confidence, energy and optimism. I hope we have prepared you to do that.

May I congratulate you on your success so far and express my sincere hope that your future will be filled with joy and good fortune.

Pax Domini sit semper vobiscum.

Les C Campbell

Leo C. Campbell, C.S.B.



INTRODUCING "SIR KNIGHT" MASCOT OF THE 1988 EXCALIBUR YEARBOOK

THE 1988 SMC STAFF BURST INTO THE REALM OF BASEBALL
CHECK OUT THAT TEAM . . .